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May 18, 2022 
 
 
 
Town of Sturbridge Planning Department 
Center Office Building 
Attn: Jenne Lacy 
301 Main Street 
Sturbridge MA 01566 
 
RE: Narrative Change | Special Permit | Design Review for AutoZone– 178 Main Street 
 
 
Hi Jenee, 
 
I’ve attached the new drawing for the wall sign which is now 82.17 sf. 
 
I would also like to provide a narrative change to read: 
 
Install new wall sign to be placed on storefront of building. Proposed sign is externally illuminated. 
Stacked letters measuring 13’-7 ¼” wide x 6’-1/2” high for a total of 82.15 sf. Proposed sign will use 
AutoZone’s trademark design and logo. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else..  
 
 
Regards, 
 

Kerri Sabol 
 
Kerri Sabol 
Permit Coordinator 
Phone: 804-325-1131 x1501 
Email: ksabol@jonessign.com 
 


